
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Rochella Larson <rochella@trecdl.com> 
Date: Wed, Sep 23, 2020 at 1:30 PM 
Subject: Re: MNA 
To: Elizabeth Molacek <emolacek@dlnewspapers.com> 
 
 

 
Thank you to the Detroit Lakes Newspaper for creating fun and professional advertising 
for The Real Estate Company of Detroit Lakes. Always considering our brand while 
adding a touch or creativity is always important to us, especially for this years 
campaign, it has made for a successful, welcoming year. We appreciate the time they 
take to work with us on details to produce something that follows a professional feel with 
a little extra life, every single time.      
Rochella  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Sent from my iPhone 
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